
A Letter from Our Directors

Winter 2022 Edition

Dear Lochearn Families, 

Fall is time to reflect, reminisce, and re-live the highlights from our previous
summer together. We quickly find ourselves looking forward, with great
expectations, to the summer ahead when we hear girls laughing on our
waterfront, we smell warm cookies baking in our Culinary Arts kitchen, and we
watch our campers come alive on stage as they perform our summer musical.
 
We are lucky to have the chance to spend the summer with so many
outstanding girls and to be a part of helping them develop to into the best
people that they can be. We often hear from our camp alumni that Lochearn
not only positively impacted their lives while they attended camp, but how
their experience at Lochearn has continued to be an important part in their
lives and helped shaped them into the women they are today. 

As you know, we do not advertise, and your continued support is greatly
appreciated. Our enrollment has never been stronger. Last year we had to
move to a wait list during our enrollment season and again we find ourselves
nearing capacity in some of our age groups.  We genuinely thank all of you for
your kind words as you continue to recommend Lochearn to your friends.

We are looking forward to all being back together on the shore of Lake Fairlee
in Vermont for the Summer of 2023!

With Lochearn Spirit, 

Find Emma

Chubb

Camp Lochearn was
founded by Emma
Chubb in 1916. Each
day her name is
hidden in the daily
program. Can you find
Emma Chubb in this
newsletter? 

Eliza & Ann

Fall Issue 2022



Banquet

   Night!

COMPLETE NEW DOCK SYSTEM - with added swim lanes for teaching and competitive swimming.
NEW LOW ROPES COURSE - with 5 new elements near our Alpine Tower to enhance team building for campers
and staff.
NEW SKI BOOM - to accompany our waterski program and work with our two MALIBU SKI BOATS. The boom
allows beginner skiers to gain confidence and works as an aide for more advanced skiers.
TWO NEW SKI BUMPER TUBES - to add to our popular S-DAY fun!
NEW DOUBLE OVEN in CULINARY - expanding our popular program area of cooking and baking and supporting
our garden to dishes.
NEW BOOK WORM AWARDs - many of our campers are avid readers at home and at camp and love to read in
their free time at camp, at rest hour and before bed, campers interested in keeping a record of pages read could
do so by keeping a log of their personal pages read in our BOOK WORM BINDER in our camp library.
NEW BOOKS FOR our CAMP LIBRARY - from a variety of genres.
NEW SCRABBLE TOURNAMENT – interested players could compete throughout the summer and the finalist
competed at our outdoor picnic area near Bonnie Oaks with spectators.
NEW SOCCER CLINIC - adding to our popular LACROSSE clinic each session, girls that wanted to hone their soccer
skills received coaching from a visiting Dartmouth Women’s coach (fee included in tuition).
NEW state of the art PROJECTOR in EVERGREEN – to be used to assist campers and staff by projecting words to
some of our favorite camp songs, for camp slide shows, and to showcase the short movies made by our seniors in
the NEW FILM CLASS.
NEW PAW PALS CLUB - a big hit from our four-legged friends at camp.
NEW TENNIS +PLUS – our top tennis pros were available to give a limited number of campers private tennis
lessons that pre-registered the Spring before camp .
NEW program choices in THEATRE - including a Shakespeare Class.

Remember all of the exciting things we added in Summer 2022! 
You will be hearing more about what is NEW for 2023 in our next issue of the Bagpipe.
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Our Staff Comes Together
For Friendship Circle To Begin

Each Summer. 



Session 1



Session 2
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October



Penny E - 1

Harli H - 1

Evie L - 1

Shalen M - 1

Crosby S - 1

Kit K - 3

Quin F - 4

Violet P - 7

Lucia H - 8

Quincy K - 10

Campbell P - 10

Sophia S - 13

Maxine W - 13

Jane B - 15

Isla U - 15

Abby C - 16

Bibi H - 16

Jocelyn K - 17

Uma B - 18

Eowyn J - 19

Kinsley M - 19

Winslow R - 19

Jane M - 21

Olivia S - 21

Emmy S - 22

Sydney S - 23

India C - 27

Maia D - 27

Sophia P - 27

Elsie B - 28

Sasha M - 29

Hazel P - 29

Caroline K - 30

Elsie P - 30

Harper I - 31










September



Elle B - 3
Mila D - 4
Lexi W - 6
Avery G - 7

Loulou M - 7
Charlotte M - 7

Jess P - 7
Lia B - 9

Maisie O - 10
Callie C - 12

Amelia G - 12
Elle H - 12

Katie C - 13
Adrienne E - 13

Anna F - 14
Payton S - 14

Aria G - 15
Maddie B - 16

Josie N - 16
Sabrina T - 16

Marlena M - 18
Frankie G - 19

Lulu G - 19
Lucy J - 19

Helena A - 20
Julia N - 20
Lexy K - 21

Astrid H - 22
Anna F - 23

Harper T - 23
Oakley O - 24
Caroline T - 24
Amelia S - 25
Sylvie S - 25

Mia S - 25
Emme D - 26

Margaret B - 27
Fiona R - 27

Charlie B - 28
Lila P - 29






Happy
Birthday

November



Lily L - 1

Emily S - 1

Blair C - 2

Georgia H - 2

Brynn G - 4

Reese G - 4

Uma H - 5

Izzy L - 5

Joanna E - 6

Chloe H - 6

Lexi L - 6

Maria A - 8

Annelise B - 10

Chloe C - 10

Marina M - 11

Sophie B - 12

Arya A - 14

Nora C - 15

Anna W - 15

Emily D - 18

Bevin S - 18

Lauryn G - 20

Lily C - 23

Josephine I - 24

Riley R - 25

Milly C - 26

Ellie S - 26

Cersei P - 27

Ainsley B - 28

Parker R - 28

Tenleigh B - 29

Edie G - 29

Caroline M - 29

Bibi O - 29

Noelle O - 29

Maddie G - 30




Our New Moose Mascot! Emma Chubb


